
OAKVILLE SOCCER CLUB 
FIRST AID REQUIREMENTS & INFORMATION 
 

 

 

In review of the steady increase in the number of reported cases of injuries to players over recent years and to reinforce 

our commitment to the safety and security of our players the following criteria will be mandatory for all:  

• All teams should have three (3) Team Officials trained in Standard First Aid Level C – the Head Coach, the Assistant 

Coach and a Manager (even for male officials of female teams.)  

• One (1) certified team official should be present at all training sessions, as well as games. If you do not meet the above 

requirement OSC will run courses each year and will cover the cost of these courses for the following individuals:  

• Head Coach  

• Assistant Coach  

• Manager  

Certifications typically last three years depending on the organization that facilitated the course.  

Participants must pay the $50 registration fees up front to ensure attendance and will be reimbursed after attendance 

and course completion is confirmed. A receipt should be sent to the First Aid Course Coordinator after the course for a 

refund.  

Should individuals choose to attend a course outside the OSC – then OSC will only reimburse a maximum of $50. Any 

additional staff can partake in the courses at their own expense if there are spaces. First priority will be given to teams 

needing the minimum team officials to be certified. 


